
 

 

FEATURE ARTICLE: SUPPORTING DUBARRY WOKC 
 

 
 
As the 5th anniversary of the Dubarry Women’s Open Keelboat Championships approaches, 
15-16th September, Weatherwhiz are proud to say they will be supporting this event again. 
 
This WOKC provides  a great opportunity for to women in sailing. A full weekend where all 
boats entered have entirely female crews, of different ages and abilities and some very tight 
racing in the difficult conditions of the Solent. 
 
Weatherwhiz is pleased to say that Libby Greenhalgh, returning from supporting the highly 
successful  British Sailing athletes at both the Olympic and Paralympic events, will be there 
providing a forecast and giving you glimpse of the top information our medallists use. 
 
On the Friday evening head down to HRSC for the PINK FRIDAY, where Libby will be 
providing the latest weather information regarding your weekend’s sailing ahead. The 
evening is in aid of Breast Cancer Care and is the perfect way to wind down after a busy 
week with pink drinks and canapés . 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all in PINK on Friday 14th September from 1800. 
 

 
 
 
During the WOKC  Libby be will be keeping you posted through her Twitter feed and our 
Facebook Page on the day to day racing.  
 

https://twitter.com/#!/search/LibbyGreenhalgh
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Weatherwhiz-Professional-Sports-Weather-Forecasting-and-Support/163672727027527

